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Special called meeting - October 30, 1985 - 9:30 a.m., City Hall  

 

Mayor Jackson called the meeting to order, and explained the purpose of  the 

meeting was to hear the audit report for FY 1984-1985, presented by Cook & Co .. 

He introduced Cheryl Hayes from the firm and turned the meeting over to her. 

Mrs. Hayes presented each of the commissioners with a copy of the audit for their 

consideration. She ask for any questions or comments regarding same. The 

commission had none and Mrs. Hayes ask for the opportunity to explain the 

internal control letter the company had attached to the audit. She said the reason 

for wanting the clerk, to handle the payroll for the cemetery was mainly so all of 

the tax records would be kept in one place as well as by one person. She also said 

she thought the cemetery books should be totaled and balanced monthly and this 

would be a tremendous help when the audit was done again. She felt that perhaps  

it would be a good idea for the city and cemetery funds to be pooled and used for 

both the city and the cemetery. Comm. Garman took the floor and said he 

definitely wasn't in favor of this as the perpetual funds were to be used strictly for 

the cemetery and he wasn't in favor of any of them being used for city upkeep. All 

of the commission was in agreement. With no further questions or comments to be 

heard, Comm. Garman presented the motion to accept the audit as presented, 

seconded by Comm. Gilley. Roll call and vote - Gilley yes, Garman yes, Marr yes, 

Jackson yes.  
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Page 2, City Commission meeting - October 30, 1985  

 

Mayor Jackson presented Ordinance #85-1 310.4, merger of the city and rural fire 

departments, for the first reading. After the Comm. had read the ordinance, it was 

accepted for a second reading, Oct. 31, 1985.  

 

With no further business to be discussed, a motion to adjourn was heard.  

 

Approved:  James F. Jackson                    Attest: Dorothy J. Neal 

Mayor      City Clerk 

 


